
Mirror, Mirror
Cover your bulletin board with 
light-colored paper and add a 
decorative border, if desired. Print 
photographs of the children to 
attach to the board. Add the title 
"Mirror, Mirror, on the Wall" to the 
top of the board. Add the title 
"Who's in Preschool This Fall?" to 
the bottom of the board. Cut two 
handheld mirror shapes from 
paper and attach a mirror board 
or foil circle to the center of each 
paper mirror. Attach the mirrors 
where you wish.

Fastening Up for Fall
Cover your bulletin board 
with colorful paper and 
add a seasonal border, 
if desired. Print the title 
“Fastening Up for Fall.” Take 
photographs of the children 
fastening different types 
of clothing and shoes. For 
example, you might show a 
child buttoning his shirt or 
attempting to tie his shoes. 
Print the photographs and 
attach them to the board.
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Build a Print-Rich Environment with Bulletin Boards!


